
STALWART PRODUCTIONS

“BATS”

Stalwart Films would like to film a scene for the TV Series “Bats” in Williamson County on 
County Roads. We will need to close a portion of the road while filming. Any residents and 
guests within the closure would still maintain full access to their properties at all times, 
however we would like to detour all through traffic. 


Proposed Filming Location:  CR 366 between HWY 29 and Chandler Rd near the San 
Gabriel River Crossing

    

Proposed Date of Filming: 3/12/18  10:00am - 10:00pm


We will have Williamson County Deputies assisting us with the closure. If you need to get 
through the closure please speak with the deputies and they will help you. If you have any 
questions or concerns please contact, Dustin Daniels - 281 798 3307

Filming Location 


